
Menihek High School           Principal: Lester Simmons

              Vice Principal: Fraser Drover
  613 Lakeside Drive
  Labrador City, NF
   A2V 2W9 Telephone: 709-944-7731         Fax: 709-944-6834

February 6, 2012

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students;

The 2011-2012 Menihek High School yearbook is well under way.  Our yearbook staff
are working really hard to make this year’s book the best ever.  It is our goal to
make sure that every student in our school has been represented with as many
pictures as possible.

We are currently taking orders for the yearbooks, and we will only be ordering the
number of  books which have been pre-ordered.  There will be two payment options...

1. Pay the total amount of $45.00 up front.
2. Pay a deposit of $20.00 now and the remainder ($25.00) to be paid by May 1 . st

All yearbooks must be paid in full before we place our final order. 

Memories last a lifetime...Get your yearbook now.

Sandra McCormack Shauna Woodman
Yearbook Coordinator Yearbook Coordinator




